
WAVERTON COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Common Lane, Waverton, Chester. CH3 7QT 

Tel: 01244 268985 

 

CHRISTMAS EVENTS 2023 
 

 

 

KS1 CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE – “CHRISTMAS WITH THE ALIENS” 

 
KS1 (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) 

 

Wednesday 6th December at 2.00pm 

Thursday 7th December at 5.30pm 

 

You are warmly invited to attend the KS1 Christmas performance. We kindly request a minimum charge of £2.50 per person (cash 

only) for this marvellous performance, the proceeds will be used to cover production and costume costs.  

 

Parents/Guardians are welcome to join us in the hall before each performance at 1.30pm and 5.00pm for mince pies/drinks which the 

PTA have kindly offered to provide. We would ask you to consider making a small donation on the afternoon/evening for the 

refreshments. 

 

Tickets are only available to KS1 parents and are not available to purchase on 

SchoolMoney.  

 
Tickets for the performances are available at the school office. In order to satisfy the conditions of our Entertainments License and 

Fire Safety Regulations, audience numbers are limited to 150 each performance, meaning that only two tickets per family are 

available for each performance. We are happy to put names on a waiting list should tickets become available. Please fill in and 

return the slip attached to this letter. Tickets will be sent home with your child. 

 

We would be grateful if children could be back at school for 5.00pm for the Thursday evening performance, to enable them to 

be ready for a prompt start at 5.30pm. 

 

CHRISTMAS FAIR 

 
Friday 1st December - 6.00pm – 8.00pm – PTA will be sending reminders out. 

 
CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

 
Christmas lunch will be served on Wednesday 13th December. Please ensure that you have pre-ordered your child’s Christmas 

lunch on SchoolGrid by Friday 8th December. 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL – PANTOMIME TRIP 

 
Thursday 14th December, the whole school will be watching the Goldilocks and the Three Bears pantomime at the Grange Theatre. 

Children will eat lunch on their return to school. Please note, if you are ordering a school lunch on SchoolGrid there will only be 

packed lunch option for this day. Children may of course bring their own packed lunch to school. Timings and further details will be 

sent out shortly. 

 

CHRISTMAS PARTIES – Further details to follow. 

 
Monday 11th December  - Years 3 & 4  - 2.00pm 

Tuesday 12th December  - Years 5 & 6  - 2.00pm 

Wednesday 13th December  -  KS1 (Rec, Y1 & Y2) - 2.00pm 

 

CHRISTMAS CAROL SERVICE 

 
A Carol Service will be held in the hall at 9.30am on Friday 15th December. Parents/guardians are warmly invited to attend this 

service. The PTA have kindly offered to provide tea and mince pies after the service for anyone who wishes to stay. 

 

School closes for Christmas on Friday 15th December 

and re-opens on 

Wednesday 3rd January 2024 



 

“CHRISTMAS WITH THE ALIENS” 
 

Childs Name:……………………………………….  Year:………………………….. 

 

 

TWO TICKETS PER FAMILY are available for each performance 

£2.50 Per Ticket 
 

 

Wednesday 6th December @ 2.00pm 

 

       Please indicate 1 or 2 tickets required 

Thursday 7th December @ 5.30pm 

 

 

 

Payment of £…………..   enclosed - CASH ONLY 

 

 
Please add my name :……………………………..   to the waiting list for: 

 
Wednesday 7th December 

 

Thursday 8th December 


